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I would like to express my opposition to the proposal for 10:1 leverage limits on forex trading.
Right now this is my only source of extra income because I can start with as little as $100. Under
the new proposal I would need at least $1000 to make the same amount. I don’t want to increase
my risk as this would essentially do. It will drive many retail traders that don’t want to speculate
with a lot of money to unregulated and offshore brokers. I don’t think this is what we want. Please
reconsider this part of the proposal.

Sincerely,
Jay Media
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